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    Friday 14th June 2024 
 
   
    Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Trentham Gardens – Thursday 4th July 

 
As part of our ‘Summer’ topic this half term, we have arranged a class visit to Trentham Gardens on 
Thursday 4th July. Where the children will participate on a wildlife river cruise on the lake, followed by a 
workshop exploring flowers and the natural process of pollination. Afterwards we will spend some time on 
the park. 
 

   The trip will be accompanied by Miss Wallace and several other adults.   
     
   We are asking for a contribution of £11.00 towards the cost of the trip;   
 

Please log into your Scopay account to make payment and to give consent for the trip.  
  
    The children can bring a packed lunch or receive a school meal. Please select this option prior to completing      
    your consent.  
 
   Children need to wear a white PE shirt along with the school logo sweatshirt/cardigan and jogging bottoms       
   and appropriate footwear.  

  
  The deadline for completion of consent is Wednesday 26th June.  
 
   Thank you for your continued support. 

   Kind regards, 

 

   Miss Wallace 

   Class Teacher 
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